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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Thank you for choosing the KindiLink program offered at Narrogin Primary School. 

We welcome you into the School community and look forward to getting to know you 

and your child throughout the year. 

 

KindiLink encourages and supports parents and caregivers to be actively involved in 

activities with their child with a focus on developing children’s social, emotional, 

language and cognitive capabilities. The aim of KindiLink is to support children’s 

development and learning in the year before they start Kindergarten and to forge 

strong and supportive links between home and school.  

 

KindiLink sessions will be held on Monday and Tuesday from 9.00am – 12.00pm, 

commencing on Monday 12 February 2018. We break for Morning Tea during each 

session in which we will have shared fruit at this time (this will be provided by the 

school). You and your child are welcome to attend both sessions and whilst the 

sessions are aimed at you and your three-year-old working together, siblings are 

also welcome to attend. There is a bus service available to parents who require this 

service. As there are limited seats available, please advise when registering your 

child if you and your child will need this service.  

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful year at the Narrogin Primary School 

KindiLink. If you have any questions regarding any of the information please don’t 

hesitate in contacting the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mr David Harrison (Principal) 

Miss Katrina Kirby (Early Childhood Educator)  

Miss Chloe Hobbs (AIEO) 

 

 

 

 



 

KindiLink is a play and learn initiative for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

families with three-year-old children. The aim of this initiative is to enhance each 

child’s learning while building families’ capabilities and confidence as their child’s 

first educator, supporting our children for now, for school life and future success. 

 

The KindiLink program is carefully planned to encourage learning through play with 

their family alongside them. These experiences may include (but not limited to):  

 Inside and outside activities  

 Playdough and modelling  

 Cutting and gluing 

 Painting and drawing 

 Reading books and storytelling  

 Work cooperatively with others  

 Problem solving  

 Cooking 

 Developing independence  

 Exploring and being creative  

 Caring for living things and our environment  

 Role playing and dressing ups 

 Singing and dancing 

 Listening to others and following instructions  

 Numeracy activities  

 Literacy activities 

 Ball games  

 Bike riding  

 Construction  

 



 

Address:   Williams Road 
PO Box 107 
NARROGIN   WA   6312 

 
Telephone:  (08) 9881 1200 
 
Fax:    (08) 9881 3482 
 
Email:  Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
 
Website:   http://www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates for 2018 
 

Term 1 Wednesday 31 January – Friday 13 April 

Term 2 Monday 30 April – Friday 29 June 

Term 3 Monday 16 July – Friday 21 September 

Term 4 Monday 8 October – Thursday 13 December 
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